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PETITION 

TO the Legislative Assembly of Ontario 

WHEREAS: 

 The West Lincoln Memorial Hospital has served West Niagara very well since it was first opened in 1948, 

but since then has become dated and in desperate need of upgrades and redevelopment to serve the 

growing healthcare needs of the region; 

 The former Liberal government called redevelopment of WLMH a priority, promising that construction 

would begin by 2009 and after subsequent broken promises, the government’s 2012 budget cancelled 

the project entirely; 

AND WHEREAS: 

 Hamilton Health Sciences announced the temporary move of some important services from the West 

Lincoln Memorial Hospital. 

WE the undersigned petition the Legislative Assembly of Ontario as follows: 

 Maintain all services in the West Lincoln Memorial Hospital. 

 Expedite the process of rebuilding the West Lincoln Memorial Hospital.  
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SAM OOSTERHOFF 
MPP - Niagara West 


